Dear Parents,
What a busy week we have had! The children really enjoyed their PE sessions on Monday and Tuesday. They were brilliant at getting changed independently.
In English, we have started our daily ‘handwriting’ session which the children have enjoyed. We have had a brilliant start with our ‘Helicopters stories’ with storytelling and acting out. We also made our own ‘baby book’! Authors, actors, storytellers… whatever next!
In ‘Understanding the World’, we talked about and drew our families.
Wellies Wednesday was a great success, leaving us wanting more adventures! The children were really sensible and had a great morning.
      [image: ]   Please look on our website for photos.
      [image: ]   On Tuesday 13th September we will have a school dress up day, as a character of Roal Dahl. Don’t worry if you are finding it hard to find ideas or a costume… a mask (home-made) will be absolutely fine!
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support.
Class 1 team
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